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Budget Appeal Form - Crochet Club

From UBSA Website <ubsaweb@buffalo.edu>
Date Fri 5/9/2025 7:14 PM

To  SA Treasurer <sa-treas@buffalo.edu>; UBSA Contracts <sa-contracts@buffalo.edu>; Amanda Johnson
<alj7@buffalo.edu>

Please Note: Club budget appeals are reviewed by the SA Senate or Executive Committee, and
therefore any appeal form submitted may be posted on the SA website.

First Name nafisahs@buffalo.edu

Last Name nafisahs@buffalo.edu

Please choose your club Crochet Club

What position do you hold within your club Treasurer

Please note: any appeals made by clubs may ONLY be based on procedural error, inaccurate
application of the criteria set forth under applicable policy or math pertaining to the relevant club, or
violation of law. A club may only appeal its own budget, not that of any other club.

Please select the basis for your club’s appeal (you may select multiple options): procedural error
inaccurate math pertaining to the relevant club

Procedural error

What is the specific procedural error that you are alleging? (Please state in as much detail as
possible.) The issue we're raising is that we don’t have enough money in our budget to provide
supplies for all members at every event. Because of this, it's hard to run our events properly and make
sure everyone is included.

Inaccurate application of the criteria set forth under applicable policy

Inaccurate math

What is the specific inaccurate math that you are alleging? (Please state in as much detail as
possible.) The issue we're raising is that we don’t have enough money in our budget to provide
supplies for all members at every event. Because of this, it's hard to run our events properly and make
sure everyone is included. we would like 400% instead of the 250%



Violation of the law

Outcome and other info:

What outcome are you requesting in this appeal? We are requesting $400 in funding for the
Crochet Club. Over the past year, we have personally covered the cost of all crochet supplies, such as
hooks, yarn, and stitch markers, as well as food for some events. This support will help us continue
running inclusive and well-prepared events without relying on members to pay out of pocket.

Is there anything else that you want SA to know regarding your appeal? We would also like SA to
know that our club meetings have an average attendance of around 35 people. Providing supplies and
food for this many attendees has become very expensive, especially since we've been paying out of
pocket. While we've asked returning members to bring the supplies we previously provided, we
continue to welcome new members who need materials. The $400 we're requesting would go a long
way in helping us cover the cost of both supplies and food, allowing us to run our meetings more
effectively and support all members.



